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All Saints Catholic College 

Love • Serve • Learn 

Judged OUTSTANDING - Full Diocesan Inspection, 2018  A ‘Good’ school - Ofsted, 2022 

Principal: Karen Colligan 

Important dates: 

Half term 5 begins on Monday, 8th April 

May Day - Monday, 6th May 

Last day of half term 5 - Friday, 24th May 

In this edition … 

Chaplaincy Updates 

IMPORTANT - Change to Early Closure Consents 

Easter Activities in the Community 

NEWSLETTER 2023.2024 HALF TERM 4 

Principal’s Message 
Dear Families 

Over half way through this academic year we are looking over the horizon to 2024/25 with our school 
improvement agenda in mind. We are gathering feedback from families and colleagues and, of course, 
also incorporating the views of our students.  I thank you in advance for completing our survey.  
  
Back to this year, I feel that we have had an intense and productive half term and have put a great 
deal of energy into working with our Year 11 students to prepare them for the rigours of upcoming  
exams.  Post-16 plans are in place for our cohort and careers advice and guidance continues to be on 
offer as required. 
  
Advice and guidance will be sent out early next half term relating to release date and procedures    
relating to exams. 
  
For the other year groups, we continue to challenge all to be the best version of ourselves day in, day 
out.  Rewards are growing and students feel their efforts are recognised. 
  
On a matter of housekeeping, please ensure you have given us the information we need for our early 
closure protocols. There is more information in this newsletter. 
  
Many thanks for your continued support. 
  
Have a happy and blessed Easter, 

  

Karen Colligan 

Year 7 Year 8 Year 11 Year 10 Year 9 All Years 

Important – Early Closure Consents on page 8 

https://www.aschc.com/
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Our Motto Our Mission 

Love   Serve    Learn  

Our miss ion  i s  to put  Chri st  at  the centre  of our   com-
munity.  

In  loving  and serving  God and one another,  we       en-
courage  everyone to f lourish through  learning.   

Our Focus Virtues 

Virtues are qualities that we practise in order to help us  
become the best version of ourselves.   

 

 

 

 

 

 

Love  Serve  Learn 

First Day Half Term Last Day 

Autumn Term 2023/2024 

Monday 4th September*  Monday 30th October – Friday 3rd November  Friday 22nd December  

Spring Term 2024 

Monday 8th January  Monday 12th February  – Friday 16th February  Friday 22nd March  

Summer Term 2024 

Monday 8th April  Monday 27th May – Friday 31st May  Monday 22nd July* 

2023/2024 - College is closed to students on the following dates: 

• Inset Day 3 – Monday 19th February 2024  Bank Holiday – Monday 6th May 2024 

• Inset Day 4 – Friday 28th June 2024   Disaggregated Day 1 – Monday 22nd July 2024 

Term Dates 

First Day Half Term Last Day 

Autumn Term 2024/2025 

Monday 2nd September*  Monday 28th October – Friday 1st November  Friday 20th December  

Spring Term 2025 

Monday 6th January  Monday 17th February  – Friday 21st February  Friday 4th April  

Summer Term 2025 

Tuesday 22nd April  Monday 26th May – Friday 30th May  Tuesday 22nd July* 

* Please visit www.aschc.co.uk for more details about term dates 2024/2025. 



  

  
  

  

 

 3 Love  Serve  Learn 

 

 

Hindsight is a wonderful thing - we know what has happened and can view a situation logically 
and with the confidence that we would make the right choice of action if we were in that 
situation again. There is the opportunity to make different choices, say the right thing and take a 
different path. We are all human and part of humanity is making mistakes and learning from 
them. 

Jesus was born human but as the Son of God he could see the path before him. He knew what his 
walk through life would be like, his purpose on earth and how it would end. As a boy visiting the 
temple he talks of being in ‘his Father’s house’, about the work he has been sent to do and he 
also indicates ‘his time’ when all will know who he is through the revelation of his salvific 
identity.  

In riding through Jerusalem on Palm Sunday, he was acutely aware of his ultimate destination, he 
reveals that he will be betrayed by one of his own whilst at the table of the last supper – he 
knows it must be. However, Jesus’ humanity is revealed in his prayer asking “My Father! If it is 
possible, let this cup pass from Me.” He implores God for a different way, a way that doesn’t 
include the suffering he must face in fulfilling his destiny.  

As we contemplate our own lives and the people we have met along the way, hindsight may be 
leading us to contemplate those instances where we would have said or done something 
different. Even in the midst of Jesus’ pain and anguish, his purpose of doing everything in love, of 
dying in place of our sins so that we might be saved, is underlined by the additional act of love in 
ensuring that his mother and faithful disciples are there for each other. As we stand before the 
cross this Easter, may we all look to the example of Jesus in living a life of love and see all those 
we encounter as members of our own family. 

May the Blessings of Eastertide be with you and your family 

Love poured out 

on that cruel cross, 

a blood offering 

so we might go free. 

 

Love poured out, 

infusing this world 

with rivers of grace 

and hope of rebirth. 

 

Love poured out, 

and into these hearts, 

who drink from a stream 

that never runs dry  

Easter 2024 

Palm Sunday 24th March 

Holy Thursday 28th March 

Good Friday 29th March 

Holy Saturday 30th March 

Easter Sunday 31st March 



  

  
  

  

 

 4 Love  Serve  Learn 

 

Year 9 form Masses with Fr Sean have continued in the Chapel on Fridays this 
half term, with regular altar serving by Wojciech in Year 10 and Emma in Year 
7. Each form has supplied volunteers to read and to say the bidding prayers. 
We look forward to welcoming the remainder of the Year 9 forms before we 

move on to Year 10. 
 

Once again, we had over 60 students and staff attending Exposition in the 
Chapel, an opportunity to spend time in silent prayer before Lord Jesus in the 
Blessed Sacrament in the Monstrance. This regular time in the Chapel is much 

appreciated in school and provides a peaceful, focused time of prayer. We have 
invited Fr John in to say the Benediction next time, which will be broadcast to 

the whole school to end this time of Adoration. 
 

Family Mass on the Feast day of St Joseph saw all staff and members of our 
community gathered in the hall for Mass with Fr John. It was good to welcome 

him back after his recovery from surgery. 
 

In preparation for Easter, students have been finishing the day with reflections 
and Stations of the Cross provided by the Youth Ministry team in the Hexham 
and Newcastle Diocese. They have participated in an online service and a live 

stream service of reconciliation led by Fr Sean, with the opportunity for 
confession afterwards. 

Chaplaincy Update 

Upcoming Events 

 

Revelation 18th April 

Service for the Annunciation 

Year 10 Form Masses 

Family Mass 



  

  
  

  

 

 5 Love  Serve  Learn 

 

 

This month the students attending Revelation listened to a talk by Fr Marc on 
the theme of Pope Francis, the papacy and the beliefs of the Catholic Church 
in his leadership. We looked back at the beginning of the Church to St Peter 

and how Jesus wanted the leadership of the Church to be.  

We also learned why we were celebrating a feast day of a chair and looked at 
images of the Chair of St Peter, a relic conserved in St. Peter's Basilica in 

Vatican City.  

We have a number of regular students from different year groups who 
regularly attend Revelation, including a cohort of Year 11 students who went 
to Lourdes. It is great to see the students engaging with the events offered by 

the Youth Service and spreading the word to their peers. 



  

  
  

  

 

 6 Love  Serve  Learn 

 

 

 

Lourdes Fundraising 2024 

Our Lady of Lourdes Pray for us 

As our Lourdes pilgrimage is fast approaching, we are increasing our 
efforts to fundraise as much as possible with raffles, date in the diary and 
football scratch cards to support the students with the cost of the trip. If 
you have been to a parents’ evening recently, you will have noticed that 

the students have been busy with refreshments and collecting 
contributions to the funds.  

 

We have also been writing applications to trusts who support pilgrimages 
and we are awaiting the results of our efforts. For the students going on 
the trip, this is experience in entrepreneurship and teambuilding. This, 

added to the service that they will perform in assisting the pilgrims whilst 
in Lourdes, all adds to the valuable skills that they can record on their 

CVs.   

 

We ask you to keep the young people in your prayers as we prepare for 
the pilgrimage.  

 
We hope to see you in Mass when we visit the parishes to continue our 
fundraising efforts, and to collect petitions of prayer to take with us to 

Lourdes.  
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The Big Lent Walk 
 

All Saints are supporting CAFOD’s Lent Campaign by joining in the Big Lent 
Walk which aims to raise funds to fight global poverty. CAFOD is supporting 

communities in Monrovia, Liberia to catch more fish through raising funds to 
buy GPS trackers. 

We have learnt about Mary’s family and how they can find more fish and 
track the weather with the GPS trackers.  

As a school we are walking the virtual miles to Monrovia and praying to end 
global poverty. All students have contributed to the steps counted in their PE 

lessons, and staff have been fundraising throughout Lent.  

We are hoping to be able to fund two GPS trackers. 

To find out more about CAFOD’s work around the globe and where the 
financial contributions are making a difference, please visit CAFOD’s website. 
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Important Early Closure  
Please read the email shared via EduLink on Wednesday, 27th 

March, with guidance on how to find the parental consent    

section on EduLink both for the App and the online version. 

We ask parents to ensure your preference has been selected by 

Monday, 8th April. 

 
Further to the early closure of school last month due to snow, we have taken feedback from both 
our staff and parental emails that we received. We have updated our Early Closure Consent    
options as follows. 

 
New Early Closure Consent Options: 

 
The following options are now available to select from on EduLink. Please only select ONE op-
tion. Multiple selections will not be accepted as they cause confusion and could delay the release 
of your child. Please consider mirroring your selection for each sibling in school.  

 
Wait to be collected from reception (please collect within 30 minutes of the notification) 

Your child will remain in their form room until you arrive in to reception to collect them. 
 

Leave site and make their own way home (this includes walking home, going to someone else’s 
house, using public transport, being collected by car on the main road) 

Please do not drive on to the school site as we cannot guarantee your safety in poor weather 
conditions. School parking permit guidance still applies. 

 

Wait for school bus/make their own way home (if the school bus is cancelled/delayed my child 
can make their own way home) 

We will advise parents/carers of the expected bus arrival time when we message you to in-
form you about the closure. 

If the bus is cancelled or the bus is delayed to a time after school needs to close, your child 
will be released to make their own way home. We will send a message to parents/carers 

to inform you if this happens. 

‘Make their own way home’ for this option includes the same examples as above. 
 

Wait for school bus/wait to be collected (if the school bus is cancelled/delayed my child must wait 
to be collected – please collect within 30 minutes of the notification) 

We will advise parents/carers of the expected bus arrival time when we message you to in-
form you about the closure. 

If the bus is cancelled or the bus is delayed to a time after school needs to close, your child 
will wait to be collected. We will send a message to parents/carers to inform you if this 
happens. Please collect your child within 30 minutes of the notification. 
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Year 11 
 

 

SAVE THE DATE 
 

21.06.23 
More details in the email shared                  

with parents on 26.03.24 

Visit Year 11 - All Saints Catholic College (aschc.co.uk) 
for information to support the upcoming summer     
examinations including: 

After-school revision sessions: 

Please remember to book on EduLink before you attend. (No sessions 18/04 and 02/05) 

Monday Wednesday Thursday Friday 

• Drama 

• English 

• Maths 

• Music 

• Textiles 

• 3D Design 

• Geography 

• History 

• French 

• Music 

• Art/
Photography 

• English 

• Food Tech 

• Maths 

• Science 

• Maths 

• Music 

• RE 

• Summer exam timetable   

• GCSE preparation - tips and reminders 

• Careers information 

• Wellbeing and revision strategies 

We wish all our Year 11 
students good luck with 
their examinations 
which start next half 
term. 

Please use all staff and 
resources available to 
you to help you achieve 
your potential. 

Important 

https://www.aschc.co.uk/year-11/
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Parents’ Evenings 
 

Year 10 

Thursday, 18th April 2024 

4.30-7pm 

 

Appointments are currently available to 
book on EduLink. 

 

 

Year 7 

Thursday, 2nd May 2024 

4.30-7pm 

 

Bookings on EduLink open on             
17th April. 

Love  Serve  Learn 

General Information 

Summer Rewards Trips Reminder 

Information was shared with parents/carers of students in Years 7 - 10 in February, which 
contained details about this summer’s rewards trips. 

Please check your emails/EduLink account for the letter providing more information 
about your child’s trip 

 

Reminder - the deposit deadline for all year groups is 

Monday, 8th April. 

 

Final payment for all trips is due by Thursday, 27th June. 

 

All payments to made on ParentPay to secure your child’s place on their trip.   

 

Students are invited to visit the following locations: 

Year 7 Year 8 Year 9 Year 10 

 Fountains Abbey   
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After-school Activities 
 

Please find a table of activities running after school throughout half term 5 for all year groups. 

Students can only attend if you have booked them on via EduLink - within the clubs section. 

No sessions will run on Thursdays 18th April and 2nd May due to Parents’ Evenings. 

After-school Activities Half Term 5 

Year 7 Year 8 Year 9 Year 10 Year 11 

Monday Monday Monday Monday Monday 

Homework Club 

Tennis 

Trampolining 

Homework Club 

Tennis 

Trampolining 

Homework Club 

Tennis 

Trampolining 

Art & Design 

Homework Club 

Enterprise 

Music 

Tennis 

Trampolining 

Drama 

English 

Homework Club 

Maths 

Music 

Textiles 

Wednesday Wednesday Wednesday Wednesday Wednesday 

Rounders 

STEM Club 

Rounders Rounders Enterprise 

Maths 

Music 

Rounders 

Sports Studies 

3D Design 

French 

Geography 

History 

Music 

Thursday Thursday Thursday Thursday Thursday 

All Saints’ Band 

Cricket 

Maths Club 

All Saints’ Band 

Cricket 

Maths Club 

All Saints’ Band 

Cricket 

Maths Club 

All Saints’ Band 

Art & Photography 

Computer Science 

Cricket 

Enterprise 

Maths Club 

Sports Studies 

All Saints’ Band 

Art & Photography 

English 

Food Tech 

Maths Club 

Science 

 

Friday Friday Friday Friday Friday 

Art & Photography 

Basketball 

Homework Club 

Maths Club 

Performing Arts 

Art & Photography 

Basketball 

Homework Club 

Maths Club 

Performing Arts 

Art & Photography 

Basketball 

Homework Club 

Maths Club 

Performing Arts 

Computer Science 

Basketball 

Homework Club 

Maths Club 

Music 

Performing Arts 

RE 

Basketball 

Homework Club 

Maths Club 

Music 

RE 
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Rewards Half Term 4 
Every week a student from each year group has been selected at random to win a £10 Amazon 
Voucher. For every 40 reward points a student earns in a week, their name gets placed in the 
hat once, meaning the more reward points they earn, the better chance they have of winning. 
Here are the winners this half-term:  

Year 7 Paul A Harvey Q Leela B Bonnie G 

Year 8 Holly W Willow B Amara R Sam W 

Year 9 Rosie O'C Aidan K Sam F Jane L 

Year 10 Reece C-H Oliver S Storm O’H Sam G 

Year 11 
Abi H 

Reuben S 
Macey C C Brianna S  Petr L  

Reward Points - Top Forms for Half Term 4 

Year 7 Year 8 Year 9 Year 10 Year 11 

7R - 82045 8C - 63930 9B - 67290 10B - 68130 11E - 92390 

A massive congratulations to the following students and forms who have earnt the most reward 
points during half term 4. 

Reward Points - Top Students for Half Term 4 

Year 7 Year 8 Year 9 Year 10 

Priscilla M 2745 Amara R 2110 Honey R 2970 Thomas O’H 2710 

Noorhat M 2545 Charlotte L 2100 Maisie S 2390 Jazmina T 2545 

Seth R 2510 Ella B 2100 Hannah S 2340 Olivia M 2480 

Erin C 2505 Alliyah M 2080 Amelia B 2325 Paige B 2480 

Shaye H 2480 Max P 2075 Sulyana S 2320 Daniel M 2445 

Year 11 

    Precious B 2725     

    Petr L 2660     

    Eva T-B 2630     

    Destiny U 2570     

    Daniel L 2540     



  

  
  

  

 

 13 Love  Serve  Learn 

PSHCE Drop Down Sessions Term 2 

Year 8 - Alcoholics Anonymous 

Year 8 received a ‘lived experience’ 
talk from two members of Alcoholics 
Anonymous. 

After the session, students gave the 
following feedback: 

‘He taught us how important it is to 
make the right decision.’ 

‘He knew what he was talking about as 
it was from experience.’ 

Year 9 - County Lines 

It was a pleasure to have St Giles Trust talk to our 
Year 9 students about the dangers of county lines 
and drug dealing.  

Their award-winning approach uses trained        
professionals with lived experience of the criminal 
justice system to de-glamorise gang involvement 
and expose the harsh realities of crime and         
violence.   

As they know these issues first-hand, they can 
speak from their own experiences and have high 
levels of engagement from the young people. 

For more information about the trust, visit: 

Home - St Giles (stgilestrust.org.uk) 

Year 7 - Safer Travel 

West Yorkshire Police and First Bus spoke to 
Year 7 students about safer travel. 

Students were given important information 
about travelling around Kirklees by both   
parties via a PowerPoint and in person     
discussion. 

We are grateful to both West Yorkshire    
Police and First Bus for giving us their time. 

Key Stage 3 

https://www.stgilestrust.org.uk/
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PSHCE Drop Down Sessions Term 2 

Year 10 - Careers Fair 
 

Kirklees College and Greenhead College visited 
us to speak to students about their future       
options at the Year 10 Careers Fair.  

Both colleges provided students with plenty of 
information to digest. 

One student stated: 

‘Very informative, let me decide on what path I 
wanted to go down college-wise; it was very 
good hearing from so many different             
perspectives.’ 

Year 11 - The Boobettes 
 

To support their learning in PSHCE, Year 11     
received an online talk from the Breast Cancer 
Charity, ’The Boobettes’. 

Boobettes are a team of volunteers who have all 
been affected by breast cancer in some way    
between the age of 18-35. 

The educational talk encourages everyone to cop
-a-feel regularly and start healthy habits for life.  

The lifesaving message, delivered in a light-
hearted way, inspires young people to think    
differently about their lives and bodies.  

For more information, please use this link: The Boobettes - CoppaFeel! 

Key Stage 4 

https://coppafeel.org/support-get-involved/volunteer-with-us/boobettes/
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Music 
On Tuesday, 19th March, members of the All Saints band went to the Royal Northern College of 
Music to take part in the Orchestras for All Modulo Music Programme.   

During the day, students worked with professional musicians, rehearsed and then performed 
two pieces of music with five other schools to form a large orchestra.   

All the students enjoyed the day and can't wait until the next event in the programme in July.   

The Modulo Music Programme is for all instruments, not just traditional orchestral instruments. 

Any students that can play any instrument are welcome to come to the All Saints band who  
rehearse every Thursday after-school, and Friday during form time in the music room, G16.  

Modulo Music Trip 

Former Student News 
Congratulations to our former student, Great Osobor, who has been named the Mid West   
Player of the Year and Newcomer of the Year, along with earning first-team all-conference  
accolades for the Utah State Aggies men’s college basketball team.  

We wish Great every success with his basketball career. 
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Maths UKMT Challenge 

Results 
The Intermediate Mathematical Challenge is a 60-minute, multiple-choice competition aimed 
at students across the UK. 

It encourages mathematical reasoning, precision of thought, and fluency in using basic     
mathematical techniques to solve interesting problems. 

The problems on the Intermediate Mathematical Challenge are designed to make students 
think. Most are accessible, yet still challenge those with more experience. 

Students from Years 9, 10 and 11 took part. 

W would like to congratulate the following:  

 

Best In School was awarded to: London M, Year 11 

 

Our Gold Winner was: London M, Year 11 

 

Silver Winners were: 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Bronze Winners were: 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

We are proud of all the students’ achievements, and wish them every success in the next part 
of their mathematical journey. We hope more budding mathematicians take part in future 
challenges.  

Mrs Loonat and the Maths Department. 

Thomas K Year 10 

Cara C Year 11 

Chiamaka A Year 11 

Dawid W Year 11 

Fatah C Year 11 

Archie B Year 9 

Jeremiah P Year 9 

William K Year 9 

Daniel A Year 10 

Elias V Year 10 

Ethan W Year 10 

Piotr G Year 10 

Szymon K Year 10 

Logan H Year 11 

Luke W Year 11 
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FFT Award Attendance 
 
 

FFT collects daily attendance data from over 10,500 schools. 

Awards are given to schools with attendance in the top 10% and top 25% of all FFT schools 
nationally. 

We continue to receive awards for our attendance achievements. Recent certificates can 
be seen below. This year, we have also been issued with the above logo which you will 
now see on our website and letterheaded paper. 

Congratulations to every student who has maintained high attendance levels and those 
staff involved with attendance in school, who have all contributed to our success! 
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7th March World Book Day 
 
 

To celebrate World Book Day, we enjoyed a 
shared story reading of Doris Lessing’s 
Through the Tunnel. 

This short story explores the theme of     
growing up and the transition from childhood 
to adulthood. The story follows Jerry, a young 
English boy who is on holiday with his mother 
at a foreign beach.  

Jerry becomes fascinated by a group of local 
boys who can swim through an underwater 
tunnel. He decides to challenge himself and 
prove his courage by attempting the same 
feat. He succeeds, but he does not tell his 
mother, feeling a new sense of independence 
and maturity. 

Teachers read the story to their classes across 
each lesson of the day to build suspense for 
our students. 

Before each reading, students were asked to 
recall what had happened in the last extract 
they had listened to. They were also asked 
what they thought would happen next, and 
why. 

World Book Day tokens were given out to   
students in form time, giving them the       
opportunity to obtain a free book. 

Mrs Burnside also ran a ‘Masked Reader’ 
competition from our Learning Resource 
Centre. This was a fun way to highlight the 
importance of reading to our students, 
with staff providing their masked photos! 



  

  
  

  

 

 19 Love  Serve  Learn 

Creative Writing Competition English 
 

Creative Writing Club Competition Announcement 
 
Attention all members of the Creative Writing Club! It’s time to celebrate our incredible talent 
and creativity.   
 
Last term, our club embarked on a thrilling journey with the theme ‘The Glitch’ - a challenge 
to craft captivating stories in just 100 words, exploring sudden shifts in reality. 
 
With hearts pounding and pens poised, our students dove into the realm of imagination,   
weaving tales that stirred the soul and captivated the mind. Their dedication and passion 
shone through as they planned and crafted their stories, each one a masterpiece in its own 
right. 
 
I am thrilled to announce the outstanding achievement of our Year 8 winners, whose writing 
will be published in the next Young Writers’ Anthology.  
 
Congratulations to Ailla P, Charlotte L, Irina B, Lily D, and Lucy B.   
 
Well done for all your hard work and dedication – we are all very proud of you!! 
 
Mrs Roberts. 
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Eid Muburak 

A plea for parents/carers to please label all items of your child’s property including uniform 
and other equipment. We have very limited space to hold items that we have not been able to 
return to our students/that students have not been to collect. One of the biggest issues we 
face is items not having their name on them. Any named items are returned quickly. Items 
that remain uncollected are donated to Uniform Exchange at the beginning of each half term. 
 

Items range from coats and trainers, to full PE kits and packed lunches! 
 

We understand how expensive equipment for school can be so we urge you to help us ensure 
that all items are returned to their owner, by labelling each item. 
 

If your child has lost an item, please ask them to visit Student Services during their break/
lunchtime. 

We thank you for your support. 

Lost Property 

When we return from the holidays, those in our community currently observing Ramadan will 
be about to celebrate Eid.  

Information relating to Ramadan and Eid was shared with parents in February, and we would 
like to remind you that notification of any student absences for Eid should be made using this 
link please: 

Notification of absence for Eid 

https://forms.office.com/e/wK7gVDLAE2
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Shoes Lost Property 
 

 

Please see photos of shoes 
and trainers that we currently 
have in our lost property - the      
majority of which have been 
found in our PE changing 
rooms. 

 

Please check to see if any     
belong to your child and if 
they do, please email                    
office@aschc.com quoting the 
number in the picture. 

 

We will then pass the shoes/
trainers to your child on     
return to school after the  
holidays. 

 

As we do not have the space 
to store these indefinitely, 
any items unclaimed by 15th 
April will be donated to  
Uniform Exchange along 
with other items of lost 
property. 
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Support for parents Anna Freud 
 
 

 

 

 

 

Parent and Carer Webinars  

We are delighted to share with you the schedule for parent and carer webinars                     
next half term!  

 

 
 
  
Anna Freud is a world-leading mental health charity for children and families.  
 
Anna Freud has developed and delivered pioneering mental health care for over 70 years.  
 
For more information visit:  Anna Freud | Anna Freud  
 
 
Contact details 
 
Tel: +44 (0)20 7794 2313 

Email: info@annafreud.org 

 

Webinars 

Managing teen behaviour that challenges: tips 
and tricks 
Wednesday 17 April 12:00-13:00 

Click here to register 

Weathering the storms of strong teen emotions: 
do’s, don’ts and when to consider talking to 
someone 
Tuesday 23 April 12:00-13:00 

Click here to register 

Understanding the adolescent brain: strategies 
to help you understand and support young peo-
ple’s mental health and wellbeing 
Thursday 25 April 17:00-18.00 

Click here to register 

https://www.annafreud.org/
tel:02077942313
mailto:info@annafreud.org
https://eur01.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Fannafreud.zoom.us%2Fmeeting%2Fregister%2FtJElc-6prz8rE9HM3HBVPXK5tFpwQ3WecrT9&data=05%7C02%7CCTaylor%40aschc.com%7Cd5543d8624134ed8d17308dc39ede539%7C13fc18b6bbe54aee9be4e6625dd61dcb%7C0%7C0%7C
https://eur01.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Fannafreud.zoom.us%2Fmeeting%2Fregister%2FtJclfuqurz0rHdBfaIQiPDVWYG8X6BZ2dPRX&data=05%7C02%7CCTaylor%40aschc.com%7Cd5543d8624134ed8d17308dc39ede539%7C13fc18b6bbe54aee9be4e6625dd61dcb%7C0%7C0%7C
https://eur01.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Fannafreud.zoom.us%2Fmeeting%2Fregister%2FtJIkdu6prTIpGdc6xYNAgH7pZgD1sF2iXDBY&data=05%7C02%7CCTaylor%40aschc.com%7Cd5543d8624134ed8d17308dc39ede539%7C13fc18b6bbe54aee9be4e6625dd61dcb%7C0%7C0%7C
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EduLink One Communication 
A polite reminder of our preferred communication channel between parents/carers and the 
school. This system allows us to support you in monitoring your child’s progress, updating us 
with contact and medical information, receiving communications from school, booking after-
school activities, and most recently, booking appointments for parents’ evenings. 

  

The transition to EduLink One has been success although we still have a small number of     
parents/carers who are yet to activate their account. We encourage you to do this as soon as 
possible to ensure you are not missing out on important information and opportunities for your 
children.   

 

Edulink One is free to access on any modern web enabled device, either via 
www.edulinkone.com on a web browser on PCs, laptops, tablets and mobile devices or, with 
the dedicated app on Android or iOS.   

  

You are eligible to access EduLink One if you are a parent/carer with parental responsibility 
for a student at All Saints Catholic College.  If you have more than one child at the school, you 
will only require one account.  You will need the following information to log in:  

  

  

 

 

 

 

Log in details have been sent to the email address you have already provided to school from 
edulink@aschc.com.  Please check your junk mail if you have not received this.   

  

A Parent Guide for using EduLink, along with links to videos, are available on our website, 
https://www.aschc.com/edulink-one-parents-guide/.    

  

If you require any support or advice getting EduLink One setup, please e-mail edul-
ink@aschc.com.  

 
You can access your child’s details, timetable, attendance, behaviour, achievement points, 
book your parent evening appointments and secure your child’s after-school club place(s). 
All messages, notifications and emails are now sent to parents/carers through EduLink. Please 
ensure you turn on notifications for the app to ensure you do not miss any messages. Only    
urgent whole school messages will be sent by text, all other messages will be sent as push   
notifications through the app – these will appear as pop-ups on your device.  

  

The only other service parents/carers will need to make use of is ParentPay for paying for 
school lunches, trips and purchasing other items such as ties, calculators and revision         
materials. 

  

Students can now access this system with their own school log in details, but cannot use this 
to secure their place for after-school clubs and events. This must be done by a parent/carer 
using their own log in details. 

School ID You can either use ASCC or HD22JT  

Username You will receive an email with your username details.  

Password You can change your password once you have logged in.  

https://eur01.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Fwww.edulinkone.com%2F%23!%2Flogin&data=05%7C01%7CCTaylor%40aschc.com%7C3c541f1ef60442a23f3008dbce3d506d%7C13fc18b6bbe54aee9be4e6625dd61dcb%7C0%7C0%7C638330534957493890%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8e
mailto:edulink@aschc.com
https://eur01.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Fwww.aschc.com%2Fedulink-one-parents-guide%2F&data=05%7C01%7CCTaylor%40aschc.com%7C3c541f1ef60442a23f3008dbce3d506d%7C13fc18b6bbe54aee9be4e6625dd61dcb%7C0%7C0%7C638330534957493890%7CUnknown%7CTW
mailto:edulink@aschc.com
mailto:edulink@aschc.com


  

  
  

  

 

 24 Love  Serve  Learn 

Community Activities 
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We have some great art sessions from Tuesday 2nd April to Friday 5th April!  

With funding from the council, there are spaces available for FREE for children receiving Free 
School Meals.  

 

Take a look to see the different activities available 

each day! 

 

TUESDAY 2 APRIL - EASTER HATS  

(free school meal places fully booked) 

 

WEDNESDAY 3 APRIL - CLAY SCULPTURES  

(free school meal places fully booked) 

 

THURSDAY 4 APRIL - DECOUPAGE BIRDIES  

(free school meal places still available) 

 

FRIDAY 5 APRIL - 3D ECO PLANTS  

(free school meal places still available) 

  

Food & Art Easter Holiday sessions!  

Please note, for a child to come along for free they must be receiving free school meals AND be 
between the age of 8-12 years. Fee-paying places are still available, and Zoe will be at 
Slaithwaite Food Bank on Friday handing out Donate to Make a Different tickets, donated by 
lovely people in the local community! 
 
For any children coming along to our Food & Art sessions this Easter, we also have some Pot 
Gang kits so that the kids can work together to help us grow some veggies in our Howard Asher 
Garden Gallery.  

https://eur01.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Fwww.globearts.org.uk%2Fart-hot-food&data=05%7C02%7CCTaylor%40aschc.com%7C2cd5370d515241c0634708dc48f6db5e%7C13fc18b6bbe54aee9be4e6625dd61dcb%7C0%7C0%7C638465472340226402%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d
https://eur01.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Fwww.globearts.org.uk%2Fart-hot-food&data=05%7C02%7CCTaylor%40aschc.com%7C2cd5370d515241c0634708dc48f6db5e%7C13fc18b6bbe54aee9be4e6625dd61dcb%7C0%7C0%7C638465472340215762%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d
https://eur01.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Fwww.globearts.org.uk%2Fart-hot-food&data=05%7C02%7CCTaylor%40aschc.com%7C2cd5370d515241c0634708dc48f6db5e%7C13fc18b6bbe54aee9be4e6625dd61dcb%7C0%7C0%7C638465472340246194%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d
https://eur01.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Fwww.globearts.org.uk%2Fgarden-gallery&data=05%7C02%7CCTaylor%40aschc.com%7C2cd5370d515241c0634708dc48f6db5e%7C13fc18b6bbe54aee9be4e6625dd61dcb%7C0%7C0%7C638465472340254679%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb
https://eur01.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Fwww.globearts.org.uk%2Fgarden-gallery&data=05%7C02%7CCTaylor%40aschc.com%7C2cd5370d515241c0634708dc48f6db5e%7C13fc18b6bbe54aee9be4e6625dd61dcb%7C0%7C0%7C638465472340254679%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb
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